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INDEX TO WRITTEN COMMENTS 
 

A total of 45 written comments were received during the public comment 
period surrounding release of the Draft Gray Wolf Management Plan. 
These included letters and faxes. Each comment was assigned a 
reference number at the time of processing (i.e. 00001, etc.). Similarly, an 
index of all those who submitted comments was developed. In 
preparation of distribution of the written comments to the Commission, a 
cross-reference was done to ensure there were no duplicates with 
comments submitted electronically on the Department’s new Electronic 
Commenting System. One duplicate was found (i.e. 000011), so noted 
and removed from the listing. The index is arranged here in chronological 
order, based on date of receipt. Following the index are copies of all the 
written comments received during the public comment period.  
















































